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Marguerite McLean Jrn,=m? - c3s 
From: Marguerite McLean 100000 -07- 
Sent: 

To: Pat Brady 

cc: 

Subject: DN FW: Regulatory Assessment Fee's 

Thursday, September 09, 2010 9:36 AM 

Katherine Fleming; Dorothy Menasco; Diamond Williams; Patti Daniel 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will transfer DN 07479-1 0 from 100000-OT to 100388-Ws. 
Thank you. 

DN 07479-1 0 - NFMU (Brannan) - Letter dated 9/3/10 with attached RAF forms and forwarding 
payment. ( w 8 3 4 ;  sU317) 

From: Diamond Williams 
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 8:26 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: FW: Regulatory Assessment Fee's 

Mrs. Dorothy do you still have the letter's in reference to the below matter? 

Thank you, 

Diamond Williams 
Staff Assistant 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Email: diwi!li~a@esc.state.f!:.us 
Phone: 850-413-6094 

Please note: Florida has a very broad pi 
considered to be public records and wil 
subject to public disclosure. 

lic records law. Most written communicati s to or fiom state officials regarding state business are 
)e made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 

From: Pat Brady 
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 12:SO AM 
To: Diamond Williams 
Cc: Patti Daniel 
Subject: RE: Regulatory Assessment Fee's 

Diamond. I believe it should go in the current docket as payment of 2010 up to the time of tansfer to government. Thanks. 

Patti. Can you forward this to Katherine Fleming. She has an unusual email address which my home computer doesn't know. 
Thanks. 

From: Diamond Williams 
Sent: Tue 9/7/2010 10:18 AM 
To: Pat Brady 
Subject: Regulatory Assessment Fee's 

9/9/2010 
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Hello Pat. On Friday the clerks office received for processing a check in reference to North Fort Myers Utility Inc. Regulatory 
Assessment Fee's. However on the letter it did not specify a docket number in which it was for, or where it should be placed. So 
should it be placed in the current opened docket containing North Fort Myers Utility Inc. which is 100388-WS, or should we 
place this in the undocketed matters 100000-OT. Thank you very much for your concerning this matter. 

Thank you, 

Diamond Williams 
Staff Assistant 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Email: diwillia@$sc.state.fl,us 
Phone: 850413.6094 

Please note: Florida has a vety broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 

9/9/2010 


